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From: T. N 
Sent( 23 May 201318:23 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/2482/P 
Follow Up Flag: Fallow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Reference: Application 2013/2482/P (The Castle, 147 Kentish Town Rd NWI 8P81 

Dear Conor, 

I object to the application to demolish this building. I don't know what will replace 
outrageous that this building can be knocked down at all and especially that no designs have 
been put forward to replace it. If it's demolished and nothing is built straight away it might just 
become another overgrown, ugly, vacant site like the one by Kentish Town Lock. 
On the application form it says that demolition is due to start on 3rd Jane... bat how can this be 
allowed to happen if objection letters are being accepted by Camden Council's Planning 
Department until 30th May? 

Save it as a cultural venue not just mere profit driven flat developments. 

With best wishes, 

Tobias Nolte 

11 05 2013 


